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The North Shore Amateur Radio Club held their Elections

recently and followed these with a Presenation, honouring

two outstanding and active Members - all in all, a busy

nighfc - When the meeting was adjourned, the evening was

rounded of with the Annual Wine and Cheese Party being tuned

in - froni then on, all frequencies were C. Q rd.

The Election produced the follohring Executive and Officers

for 1977.

Ralph Day VE3CRK

Bob Miller VE3HNH

Doreen Aston VE3 FUR

Steve Wotton VE3CFG

John Pluister VE3FGL

Ted Brant VE3ADD

Bernie Sandbrook VE3ATI

This Executive, in the opinion of the club members, are

eager and active enough to make great progress for the club

in the year ahead.

President Ralph Day, called the meeting to order and

intorudced two very well known and extremely active inembers -

Bernie Sandbrook VE3ATI and Ted Brant VE3ADD who have served

the N. S. A. R. C., for over 20 years - aiding its progress with

involvement and activities. Ralph then presented each of these

two outstanding members with a Plaque which reads:

President

Vice-Pres

Secretary

Treasurer

Registrar

Get Well Cards

Editor



In appreciacioa o; your ourstanding services

on behalf of The North Shore Amateur Radio Club

the members of the club wish to take this

opportunity to gratefully acknow^ledge these

efforts.

The Members of

The North Shore Amateur Radio Club



The North Shore Amateur Radio Club
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By the enthusiasm developing in the club, it looks as

though the trend of giving recognition to inembers who have

been, and are still working to make the club something more

than a name will continue.

For those who pass our way, some of our members use

2 meters actively, by simplex or via the use of the Repeater

VE30SH 147. 720 - 147. 120 MHz. and would always extend a

welcome or a helping hand.

The following NETS are in operation for those who

would join us -

You will be welcomed - come Check In:

SUNDAYS 10, 00 a. m. 28. 600 MHz Net Control VE3GOU

WEDNESDAYS 8:00 p. m. 7. 050 MHz cw practice " VE3GND

THURSDAYS 7:30 p. m. VE30SH Repeater Net Control VE3AEX

NIGHTLY 9:00 p. m. 14. 160MHz Whiskey & Bagpipe net

Club meetings are held on the Second TUESDAY of each

Month at Durham College in OSHAWA, commencing at 8:00 p. m.
-w

There is always a great deal of activity going on, with more

to come - Vice President Bob, VE3HNH is arranging talks and

presentations as well as hoping to have a display of the newest

gear in the near future.

Managing Editor, T. A. Sylvah,
The Ontario Amateur,
137, Hampton Heath Road,
Burlington, Ontario.
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